
I would like to testify in favor of HB 2617. I have been involved in several civil cases litigating financial 
accounting errors, defamation, breach of contract issues and more that could have been avoided if all 
HOA meetings had been recorded. Meeting minutes have always been deficient in communicating 
important discussions that all homeowners should know. Former board presidents have held meetings 
at a time when no homeowners can attend such as Tuesday at 11 am every other month. The property 
management company not posting minutes for months after a meeting.  
Please allow the recording of meetings to stop the lies and deceit from spreading as they have over the 
last 8 years that I have lived on the property. 
Please vote for HB 2617. 
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